
 Term 4 

Week 6 

PARTY BOX CELEBRATIONS 

For party box day we are asking 

parents/caregivers to organise a 

party box for their child.  

(PARTY BOX DAY is a real Broken 

Hill tradition and many new faces 

to town wouldn’t know exactly 

what it is.  I got caught on this in 

my first year in BH.) 

What you need to know:- 

The box can be a show box or a 

box of any description which your 

child can decorate at home. 

Children are allowed to bring    

lollies, chips, chocolates etc,  

however we wish to remind     

parents/caregivers to still pack a 

sandwich and some healthy     

options.  Children will not be able 

to share their party food with   

others. 

IMPORTANT SCHOOL DATES 

LAST DAY FOR 2022 

Session 1 -  Wed 14th Dec 

Session 2 - Fri 16th Dec 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT  -  2PM 

Session 1 -  Mon 5th Dec 

Session 2 - Thurs 8th Dec 

PARTY BOX DAY 

Session 1 -  Mon 12th Dec 

Session 2 - Fri 9th Dec 

P-6 PRESENTATION DAY 

Friday 2nd Dec 

Details about the time and venue 

will come from the school soon. 

SPARE CLOTHES - Water Play 

With the weather warming up 

water play will be featured more 

within our program.  We ask   

families to please pack spare 

clothes for your child and           

remember to label all of your 

child’s belongings. 

PRE– ENROLMENT INTERVIEWS 

Next week Miss Zammit and myself 

will be off class to hold our pre-

enrolment interviews with new 

families.  We can be contacted 

on Kinderloop if you need be. 


